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APPLICATIONS FOR COMMUNITY 
FUNDING DISCRETIONARY GRANTS

September Funding Round

Applications for the September Discretionary 
Grants funding round are now open. 

Applications must be received by 5pm, 
Monday 1 September 2014. 

If you are a community club, group or 
organisation operating within the Waitomo 
District on a not for profit basis you may be 
eligible to apply.

This fund supports minor administration 
and operational expenses, training, public 
education, hall and equipment hire and other 
non capital items. 

Please take the time to read Council’s 
Community Development Fund Policy to check 
your project’s eligibility. 

Funding applications, policy details and 
accountability forms are available on our 
website www.waitomo.govt.nz or by contacting 
Council’s friendly Customer Services Team on 
07 878 0800 or 0800 932 4357.

NOTICE OF MEETING 
Piopio Wastewater Treatment 
Plant - Community Liaison Group

Thursday 21 August 2014 at 5.30pm

Pursuant to an Order of Court and approved 
Conditions of Consent for Discharge Permit 
117290 dated 17 February 2011, the Waitomo 
District Council wishes to invite interested 
parties to attend the annual meeting of 
the Piopio Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Community Liaison Group.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide 
feedback and comment on environmental 
issues relating to the operation of the Piopio 
Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

This meeting will be convened on Thursday 
21 August 2014 at the Piopio Hall, on the 
corner of Moa Street (State Highway 3) and 
Weka Street, Piopio commencing at 5.30pm.

HAVE YOUR SAY FOR A VIBRANT 
AND THRIVING FUTURE

We are developing a plan for the next 
ten years, for the Waitomo District. 

We would like to hear your views on 
what Waitomo District Council should 
be focussing on. Get together with 
your urban WDC Councillors to discuss 
the upcoming plan and the direction of 
Council. 

Function Room
The Riverside Lodge, 

Tuesday 19th August, 5.30pm
Your feedback will be used in the development 
of the Long Term Plan. Formal public 
consultation on the draft Long Term Plan 2015-
2025, will take place during April/ May 2015.


